
I strongly support the Bill on Senator John Madigan’s Health Insurance Amendment.

Medicare funding must not be used for the purpose of Gender Selection Abortion.

There are some groups in Australia, particularly some ethnic groups which favour  the male child.

Now please consider the discrimination happening in our country against girl babies.

This gender selection is a discriminatory practice.

Concern about this has been expressed by medical groups in Canada USA and UK

     Thankyou

       Anita Toner


